
 

 

SNR Please Report Your Catch 
SNR Results Monitoring  

Fin Clipped Smolts….We need your help 
 

Some of the Smolts from our pilot pond at Nant Gwynn are likely to return to the river as grilse this season. 

In order to monitor the results of our efforts we need to establish if any of these returning fish are caught. 

They can be identified by the absence of an adipose fin in front of the tail, removed by EA staff at the parr 

stage [See photo]. If you catch such a fish we would ask you send details to us, either by email to 

enquiries@wyesalmon.com  by mail to Penyhil, Felindre, Brecon, Powys LD3 0SU or by phone to 

07789133263. We need details of date and time of capture, where caught [Beat and pool if possible], 

length of fish from nose to fork of tail, bait used, water conditions and air temperature [approximate] and 

most importantly a photo showing missing fin. Any data collected will be passed onto SNR Team and EAW 

Scientists at the Cynrig Hatchery.  

Results will be posted on our website and in our newsletters later in the year.  

 

Thank you in anticipation 
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